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PUBLIC NOTICE 
Dated: 11.05.2020 

It has come to the notice of the National Testing Agency (NTA) that fake/fraudulent 

calls, SMS and emails are being circulated to NEET(UG)-2020 candidates asking for 

their NEET application details including personal information. 

All candidates who are due to appear for NEET (UG)-2020 Examination are hereby 

informed that NTA does not ask for any personal details or any other information 

through calls, SMS or emails. If any such calls or messages/emails are received, 

please do not share any information. 

The NTA will also be taking strict action against these unscrupulous elements who 

are seeking confidential information. 

The candidates and their parents are also advised to only rely on the authentic 

information available on the official website of NTA www.nta.ac.in and ntaneet.nic.in. 

For latest updates or query related to NEET(UG)-2020 Examination call at 
8287471852, 8178359845, 9650173668, 9599676953 and 8882356803 or mail at 
neet@nta.ac.in for any further clarification. 

DR VINEET JOSHI 

(DIRECTOR GENERAL) 
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